State Representatives

Mary E. Flowers and LaShawn K. Ford

Present an employment informational event

lllinois Department of Natural Resources

lllinois Conservation Police

LOOKING TO HIRE

Friday February 3, 2012 ~ 2:00pm - 4:00pm

State Representative Mary E. Flowers

St. Sabina Church, McMahon Hall
1210 West 78th Place

The lllinois Department of Natural Resources is hiring Conservation Police Officers (CPO).
The presentation will include information about what being a Conservation Police Officer
entails and how to apply for the CPO Trainee position.

Requirements for these positions include a 2 year degree with 3 years of consecutive
experience as a police officer OR 4 year degree from an accredited university.

RSVP at:state.repflowers@comcast.net OR Call (773) 471-5200




